
Huntington SEPTA 2019-20 Membership Form 
(Special Education Parent Teacher Association) 

 
What is SEPTA? 
SEPTA is a district-wide PTA focusing on the needs of all children who 
receive support through the Special Education and Student Support 
(SESS) department. We are parent volunteers who work with 
teachers, administrators, the community, and the Special Education 
Department to help bring meaningful programs and resources to our 
school community. 

What does SEPTA do? 
SEPTA advocates for and supports the special education community, 
as well as all students in the Huntington School District. Among our 
activities, we sponsor HUFSD’s annual bike clinic, secure grants for 
special classroom supplies and technology, and award scholarships to 
graduating seniors. 

Why should I join SEPTA? 
SEPTA is a truly special group of people who support each other, 
champion our Special Education community and create benefits for all 
HUFSD students. SEPTA meetings often feature guest speakers—
such as psychologists and social workers— who discuss topics that 
are relevant to families. 

✂--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

_________    Yes, I will Stand With SEPTA  

□ $10 Individual membership  □ $18 Family membership 

□ Not joining right now, but I would like to make a contribution.  ___________________ 
□ I am an HUFSD staff member in the following school(s): _______________________ 

Name: _______________________________      Child’s School: _________________________ 

Address: ____________________________       Phone: ________________________________ 

Email Address: __________________________________________________________________ 

• Paying by check? Make payable to Huntington SEPTA.  
• Send membership form to your child’s school in an envelope marked SEPTA membership, or mail to: Huntington 

SEPTA, 50 Tower Street, Huntington Station, New York 11746. 
• To join SEPTA online, go to: https://huntingtonsepta.memberhub.store 

Membership questions? Contact SEPTA Co-Vice Presidents Kerri Brandine (631-252-7133/lukerri19@aol.com) or 
Corinne Heffernan (631-374-6435/coriheff@verizon.net) 

Thank you for your support! We look forward to a great year. 

• Subscribe to our emails at 
HuntingtonSEPTA@gmail.com 

• Sign up for Remind: 
HUFSDSEPTA or Text 
@HUFSDSEPTA to 81010 

• Join us on Facebook:  Huntington 
SEPTA  

SEPTA’s 2019-20 Executive Board 
Co-Presidents - Denise Murtagh and Rene Babich 
Dumas; Co-Vice Presidents - Kerri Brandine and 
Corinne Heffernan; Corresponding Secretary - 

Kristin Peters; Recording Secretary - Miho 
Verfenstein; Treasurer - Charlene Fehrenbacher; 

PTA Council Delegates - Meaghan Buffa and 
Tonya Guandique
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